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Hello USPTO, 

The proposed a $100 fee for filing a LOP will make things worse, more people will steal 
phrases and register them while they do not own them at the first place, people are filing LOPs 
to stop these trademark trolls, and they let you know about them, so you do not get fooled by 
those thieves, so doing $100 fee will cause more corruptions in the trademark system, letting 
more thieves in and make it hard for good people who make living to report them. 

Please help us as we help you and we make trademark system clean together. 

Thank you
Ahmed Drgy 


